
 

Multicultural Queensland Advisory Council 

Meeting communique 

22 November 2016 

 
 
The Multicultural Queensland Advisory Council met for the third time on 22 November 2016 to review and 
refine activities for inclusion in the Council work plan for 2017. The work plan will be finalised out-of-session 
and will inform the direction of the Council’s work. 
 
The Council had the opportunity to review and provide feedback on the final draft of the new Queensland 
Multicultural Policy and Action Plan, and to hear a presentation and discuss potential opportunities for 
culturally diverse Queenslanders under the Queensland Government’s Back to Work Regional Employment 
Package.  
 
The Council considered proposals for a forward schedule of meetings for 2017. Members agreed to 
schedule meetings in April and June 2017, and tentatively penciled meetings in for October and December 
2017. 
 
 
 


